Dear Parents/Guardians,
			As part of our ‘Local area’ topic in Geography, we are planning a fieldtrip on Monday 21st  October.  We will be walking around the neighbourhood of Deane, which will give the children a chance to look at the different business, buildings and the human and physical features of the local area.  Additionally, we will be walking through Haslam park.  It will take place during the afternoon after the children have had their lunch. Children MUST wear SCHOOL UNIFORM along with sensible footwear (preferably wellies – they can bring these in a bag to change into) and a waterproof coat.
The children may have the opportunity to play on the play area at Haslam Park too.
Thank you,
Miss Scholes

